
 

Royal Cross Primary School 
 

Lancashire’s school for deaf children  

 
Save the Date! 

Royal Cross are working with the NSPCC to bring you another 

free  virtual event on: 

Tuesday 15th June at 10:00 
 

The event is completely free and will last for about 45/50 minutes. 

It will be hosted by the NSPCC and the focus will be on helping families keep 

their children safe online. 

There will be opportunities for you to ask the ‘experts’ for any advice or tips. 

On Monday school will be sending out email invitations to all our families to attend 

and the event will take place through TEAMS. 

 

We would like to encourage as many families as possible to take part in this free event. 

Most of our families are now familiar with this platform as school has used it for all our EHCP reviews since 

C-19 measures were imposed. Please contact Kath in the office if you need any support. 

What will be covered? 

Let’s Keep Kids Safe Online! 
Having to stay home means kids are spending even more time exploring the online world.  

There’s lots of exciting and educational stuff for them to discover, but there can be some risks too. 

‘Keeping children safe online’ will: 

• Help you understand how children experience the online world 

• Show you resources and tools that could help keep them safe 

• Empower you to guide them on their journey. 

We are one of the first schools in Lancashire to offer this for families so please do your 

best to support us! 

 
*Subtitles/closed captions – unfortunately the NSPCC cannot offer this at the moment but they are looking into this for 

us for future events. For our Deaf families, please encourage a hearing friend/family member to attend alongside you. 
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